Sent: Wednesday, 2 December 2020 2:46 PM
To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz>
Subject: feedback

Hi, feedback as requested:
The Council seeks practitioner feedback as to whether practitioners support the continuation of the above policies on the allocation of costs as described above.
We look forward to receiving your feedback and comments on these questions:

1. Costs for inquiries and competence reviews. Do you agree that all practitioners within a profession continue to meet the costs of inquiries and competence reviews into an
individual practitioner?

Yes

2. Competence remediation. Do you agree that where an individual practitioner has undergone a Competence Review and the Council has found that the practitioner is not
practising at the required standard of competence, the full costs associated with the practitioner undertaking the remedial action ordered by the Council should be met by the
individual practitioner?

Yes

3. Do you wish to make any other comment on the Council's approach to costs for inquiries and competence remediation?

Angela Henderson



